PARKVIEW HIGH SCHOOL ATHLETIC BOOSTER CLUB
Minutes of Meeting
May1, 2013

InAttendance

Absent

CalledtoOrder
Secretory'sMinutes
TreasurersReport
ConcessionReport

Old Business
NewBusiness

Rick Johrson, President; Shona Meyers, Vice President; Joe Meyers, Concession Coordinator; Sherry
mmmmmm

Bill Trow, JeffiLund, BobMeyers
The meeting was called to onder at 6:39 p.m. by Rick.
Report is attached.

Joelepa'tedﬁlatbmeba!lmsaremmgvery“dl We made roughly $900 from
concessions atthe Albright Track Invitatioral. - We're not sure what is going on with the softball
mmmmmmmmm@mm

Mew PABC By-Laws - The propise e by taws were reviewed and approved.

Donation Requests - B&Nesasa)demﬁegupabmm%feoﬂnﬂmnsmmm
money: for new helmets. Theitotal aast:fordlkhelmets needed at this time s 58,240, Right now he
has$3(m and he 1 in need of $5,000 more. Rickmotioned to donate a total of $3,000 to the
momauplmnfaﬂus(sz,&nmmwmaﬂ&&ﬂmmtmearmdatﬂemgmm
fall). Wewill give the money to the school to be put in the football fund.

Future New Projects - € ,1__A_"wahrgmptmgingavelfa'anermmpaﬂmgofmen
Steetforthea:ftball&yuﬁ‘abmeballﬁdrh A-discussion was also held with regard to getting
water to that concession stand. TlEeareboﬂ'tpmJectsmatRldcandJeﬂm'llwakm

Wall of Fame - Joesg&s!edﬂatweﬂwkabmtptﬂmmaWaﬂofFaﬁeatmewsdm
Nawoﬂwsdmhhaveae,aﬂweaﬂageedﬂﬂmwa!dbenmwaymmaﬂmw
coaches at Parkview. This project will continue to be-disaussed at upcening meetings.

Plagues:for Scholarshiip Recipients - it was disaussed and agreed upon that it would be nice to hand
ﬂesdﬂmﬂupmmmsamnﬂpemumdﬂaqwmmﬂﬂrsdﬂmdmatﬁeAwads
Banquet. vaw’ﬂlodmﬁnprmg(arﬂudam)ﬁﬂplaqesatmm

Scholarship Reviews - All etigible applications were reviewed. This year's recipients are:
Alyssa Jess

McKerzie Brenneman
Alex Hauri

James Lavery

Riley Pearson

Jameit Warden
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NextPABCMeeting  The PABC will meet on the first Wednesday of June (June 5, 2013) @ 6:30 p.m. in the Teachers’
Lounge.

MeetingAdjourned ~ The meeting was adjouned at 8:05 p.m. by Rick.

Minutes talen, typed and submitted by Shesry Thostenson, Secretary




